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God save our gracious Queen, Long live our noble Queen.  Wow what a day it was 

celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

  

We had a day full of exciting and memorable experiences to mark this special 

occasion. All children wore red, white and blue and were able to meet the Deputy 

Lieutenant where they sang with him. Some children from our ‘Historian Club’ even 

buried a time capsule with him linked to the year 2022. 

  

EYFS and Key Stage 1 had a picnic in the ReTreet and enjoyed their regal lunch of 

triangular sandwiches and jelly and ice-cream.  Key stage 2 took part in their own 

Street Party, where they also had a posh lunch and sang the National Anthem, as well 

as making their own Union Jack flags. 

  

All children had a great day and it will last in everyone’s memories for time to come. 

Queens Platinum Jubilee 



 

Year 6 Leavers 

Year 5 Rock Band 

Year 6 have been a 

pleasure to teach and they 

have all  worked incredibly 

hard towards their SAT’s! 

They all enjoyed an end of  

Primary school trip to 

Tenpin Bowling and  to see 

the new ‘Minions’ movie at 

the cinema. Parents were 

invited to their leavers 

assembly where they all 

received their leavers 

hoodies. We wish you all 

the very best of luck going 

to high school! Make us 

proud! 

Learning to play one instrument 

is tough enough but, in year 5, 

Rock Band have been learning 

how to play guitar, base guitar, 

drums, keyboard and how to 

sing.  As part of the programme 

over the year the children also 

have had to compose their own 

songs and perform.  The 

children performed to families, 

where they were amazing!  We 

are so proud of them and with 

how many children go onto 

play at Splinter Studios, outside 

of school. 
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What is my favourite thing about being a Principal? 

It’s really rewarding to see the school improve and see the children grow and develop.  I also 

enjoy supporting families and try and give opportunities to the 

children, that may have not experienced before.  

 

What makes Holyhead special? 

I love how the school is like a small family and how everyone cares 

about each other. Children, families and staff all have the children’s 

wellbeing at the centre of every decision.  I am especially pleased 

with the extra things we do like the allotment, the Retreet, dressing up 

as a Viking for the day etc as these are the times when I see the 

children at their happiest!  

 

What will you do over the summer holiday? 

I’m looking forward to spending time with the family and playing in 

the garden with Poppy. I will spend the time reading and going to the 

gym to try and get fit for next season.  

 

 

  

 

Teacher Interview: Mr Wynne 


